
 

GENERAL CIRCULAR NUMBER 2023-007 

DATE:   February 8, 2023 

TO: Heads of State Agencies and Human Resources Directors 

SUBJECT: 
2023 State Civil Service Commission Election – Employee Representative, 
Voting Now Open 

 

NOTE:  PLEASE POST THIS GENERAL CIRCULAR IN A LOCATION  
ACCESSIBLE TO ALL EMPLOYEES.  

  

The purpose of this general circular is to notify employees that voting for the classified 

employee member of the State Civil Service Commission is now open.   

 

Eligible voters who have not received their ballot 
via email or U.S. mail 

are encouraged to contact the Election Coordinator at 
Election.Coordinator@la.gov or 225-342-8297 
for information on how to vote in the election. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
s/Byron P. Decoteau 
Director 

  

Byron P. Decoteau, Jr., Director 

Post Office Box 94111 

Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9111 

225.342.8274 

scsinfo@la.gov  

civilservice.la.gov 
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